
Students with Allergies 

The Child Nutrition Office will gladly make substitutions for your children with allergies at 

breakfast and lunch however, for the safety of your children we will need a statement from the 

physician stating the allergy and what the substitution should be.  We will continue to provide 

food substitutions we have on file until 1 November 2010 to give you sufficient time to get the 

medical statement required.  If you have any questions, please contact the nurse at your child’s 

school.  


